Policy on the use of Mobile Phones in Cardinal Winning School
Rationale
Significant concerns exist over the possible misuse of mobile/video phones in all schools. Well publicised reports of teacher attacks, happy slapping or sexting incidents, involving pupils and the potential for photographs to be taken, emailed or posted on the internet, all increase the need for vigilant supervision and clear policy.  Pupils, staff and parents are therefore asked to adhere to the following procedures.

1. Parents and Teachers should actively discourage pupils from bringing mobile phones into school.  Registration teachers should explain to pupils on a regular basis the reason for this policy and the possible threat to school security and personal privacy.

2. Pupils who require to carry mobile phones for the purpose of communicating with parents on their journey to/from school are instructed to hand phones to registration teachers at the beginning of each day for safe keeping. These will be sent to the school office and given back to pupils at the end of the school day.

3. Pupils who fail to hand mobile phones to school staff and are found using their phones will have them confiscated.  Arrangements will then be made with parents to have the phones returned.
4. It is a clear abuse of a mobile phone to record staff or pupils without permission and in such cases confiscated phones will have their images deleted.  The Head Teacher will also decide on appropriate discipline, which may include temporary exclusion from school.

5. Staff are also expected to adhere to this policy and should ensure that their own phones are switched off during the school day. Staff should not make nor receive mobile phone calls whilst in their classroom except in emergency situations.
6. Parents are asked to cooperate with the implementation of this policy to ensure the personal privacy and safety of their children.  Any deviation from these procedures must be discussed with the Head Teacher. Messages from parents can be passed on to pupils by telephoning the school office on 0141 778 3714.






